
1 

 

September 29, 2017 

     
Planning and Urban Development Department 
Historic Preservation  
 
Subject:  Front Entry Plan Revisions  

126-128 Danforth Street 
  Portland, Maine  
 
Dear Deb Andrews, 
 
Attached please find drawings revisions to the front entry to 126 & 128 Danforth Street. 
Design incorporates granite cheek wall redesign from 2” thick veneer panels & granite 
caps to solid 16” thick granite cheek wall blocks and structural foundation design. 
 
Drawings revised : A2, A3, A5  and S1, S2, S3 and S5 
 
Drawing PDF Files were too large to upload to the City’s file document system. I have 
provided a thumb drive with these PDF files.  Can you please upload them the City’s 
system for us?  Thank you! 
 
 
Contact this office with any questions.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 






 

 

 


